INTERNATIONAL OIL CORPORATION
3635 North Hughes Ave. Fresno, California USA
E-Mail- quentinunruh.com
Phone 559- 227 3087 Fax 559- 222 3321
November 15,2011

SOMO OIL COMPANY
Att: Hnorable Minister of Qil

Dear Sir;

On October the 3™ I requested a letter from you which would verify
that International Qil Corporation has been approved for Crude Oil
Allocation. We have not received your response.

We have been informed that we have been approved for a 80 Million
Barrel allocation which we appreciate, however again this is verbal
And we need this confirmed in writing.

Please appreciate that our Board of Directors do not operate on verbal
Information, WE MUST HAVE THIS IN WRITING. PLEASE.

Quentin C Unruh , President



